
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim receives chairman of the Hajj and Umrah Commission
Sheikh Khalid al-Attiyah

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim in his office in Baghdad received

Chairman of the Hajj and Umrah Commission, Sheikh Khalid al-Attiyah Thursday, 09.03.2017.
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His eminence discussed with Al-Attiyah preparations for the upcoming Hajj and the results of

the draw for Hajj and the number of Iraqi pilgrims, His eminence stressed the importance of

providing the best services and logistical preparations for the Iraqi pilgrims.
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His eminence discussed with Al-Attiyah developments of politics and the victories achieved by

the security forces and the popular mobilization forces in Mosul, stressing the importance of

concerted efforts from everyone to save Iraq from current security and political crisis through

adapting unity and dialogue approach to resolve the political problems.


